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8/17/2015 
 
 
Dear DAISY Family, 
 
Thank you for your past participation in the DAISY study.  Even though you are not actively participating in 
DAISY, we are interested in knowing how many past participants have developed type I diabetes or celiac 
disease.   Such information may help us better understand the link between diabetes, celiac disease, and the 
environment.  Please answer the questions attached to this letter and return to us. If any of your contact 
information has changed recently, please update in the questionnaire. All postage will be paid by DAISY.  
  
If you have any questions about the importance of this follow-up information please call our clinic at 
303-724-7622. The participant is always welcome to schedule a one-time follow-up visit to check his/her 
current antibody status. We will reimburse your one-time visit with the amount of $50 dollars. If, at any time, 
the participant wishes to rejoin the DAISY study, we will be happy to re-enroll him/her.  
 
On behalf of the DAISY researchers, thank you for helping us to learn more about this serious disease. 
 
 
 

  
Marian Rewers, M.D., Ph.D. 
Professor of Pediatrics       
Principal Investigator, DAISY  
COMIRB No: 92-080 
 


